
 

 

Roads Committee meeting 

Trinity Parish Hall 

8th January 2025 at 9:30am 

 

The Roads Committee (Constable, Rector, A Dunford and N Le Maistre) assembled at the Parish Hall 
at 9:30am. 

 

Route de la Trinité 

Following the meeting on 18th December 2024, the Roads Committee met to discuss the draft letter 
to the Department for Infrastructure and Environment regarding the temporary crossing outside 
Trinity School. 

 

Following discussion, it was agreed that rather than send a letter, officers of Infrastructure and 
Environment would be invited to meet with the Roads Committee in order that Members could 
express its concerns and provide their suggestions.  The Constable agreed to write to the appropriate 
officers inviting them for a meeting. 

 

The meeting closed at 10:00am. 

 

P Le Sueur  
…………………………………………………….. 
Connétable 
 
 
 
31st January 2025 
…………………………………………………….. 
Date 

 

 

 


